Coastal Quilters Guild Board Report

(in lieu of meeting)

February 21, 2013

Programs

Ranell has booked Jane Tenorio Cascorelli for October and Patricia Beaver for November of 2013.

She is still looking for someone who would like to go to Meet the Teachers in April, hopefully someone who is interested in taking over programs.

Challenge

Karen will write an article for the newsletter explaining the slight changes made to the rules.

Bonnie’s Report to the Board on the For Sale web page.
We have had some success with this concept. 

There have been 4 submissions and some sales of baby quilts by Marty Frolli, and the sale of my Janome 300e (which was aborted at the last moment when a part broke on the machine. Sad face.)

Seeking Board Input and/or Approval:

1. It would be nice to have more activity, so I would like to modify the ruling that a person can submit only one posting per month. When and if submissions pick up to the point that there is more than we can handle, then we could re-institute that rule. 

2. Should we remove the items that are currently listed at the end of the month? I would prefer to leave them in place until they are sold. Or, until we are inundated with submissions.

3. This would be a good opportunity to sell guild materials such as fabric, patterns, etc. but we need a means of accepting payment and shipping the items to the purchaser. Could the board please discuss this? Darilyn was thinking of posting many patterns for sale, but we are stymied by how to accept payment.

I would be interested in hearing the board's thoughts on increasing submissions and increasing member viewings.

Items for next month’s agenda.

· Darilyn would like the board’s approval to sell items in the locker on our website’s new “sale” page.

· Sue Kadner would like to talk about refunds for workshops and transportation.


· Fees will be refunded only if a class is full and the waitlist produces a replacement.

Nothing in the Directory about bus trips or other events so think it would be good
to put Refund Policy on the agenda and we will try to get an agreement on a general
refund policy for those too.  Maybe put Board Decisions on the agenda and I'll
discuss having them on the Web site.
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